
Stars of the Week 
 

Purple: Oliver 

Green: Cooper 
Red: Evie 
Blue: Ben 
 

 
Dolce Dinners 

 
 
 
 

Please see the important letter 
below regarding changes to 

payment arrangements. 
 
 

Enjoy the half term holiday 

everyone. 

School re-opens on Monday 12th 

June until Thursday 27th July 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Hoodies 
 

Year 6 were excited to receive their 
leavers’ hoodies in Pride Assembly, this 
morning. These are a gift from school 
and can be worn as uniform next half 

term.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Clubs 
All afterschool 

clubs for next half 
term are available 

on ParentPay. 
Please make any 
payments by the 

12th June. 
Clubs commence 
on 13th June until 

2Oth July 
 
 

 

Next Pride Assembly 
 

 Friday 30th June 
 

Pride Assemblies take place 
at 9.10am. Please send in any 

certificates or awards 
achieved at home, to be 
presented during Pride. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

@broadietweets 

Duvet Winners 
 

Blue 
 

 

Measles 

 
 

This message has been sent to 

schools this week 

UKHSA is investigating 

increased cases of measles in 

England since January 2023. 

Cases so far identified include 

children and adults; many with 

recent travel history. 

Uptake of the MMR vaccine 
among children has also seen a 
steady decline over the last few 
years which means more of the 
population are potentially 
exposed to infection. 

As we enter the warmer 
months, we can expect 
increased mixing in a variety of 
settings including at festivals, 
through foreign travel and 
social events. 

The risk to the UK population 
remains low, but we are asking 
people to be alert to signs and 
symptoms and ensure that 
they or their children have 
received two doses of the 
MMR vaccination 

See below for symptoms. 

 

 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
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Measles Key Public Health Messages 

 

Since the introduction of the measles vaccine in 1968 it is estimated that 20 million measles cases and 4,500 
deaths have been prevented in the UK. 

Measles is highly contagious and can lead to complications such as ear infections, pneumonia, and inflammation 
of the brain which require hospitalisation and on rare occasions can lead to long term disability or death. 

Spending 15 minutes or more in direct contact with someone infected with measles is enough to catch the 
infection. People whose immunity is compromised, pregnant women and unvaccinated children are at increased 
risk of severe disease. 

Measles symptoms to be aware of include: 

· high fever 

· sore, red, watery eyes 

· coughing 

· aching and feeling generally unwell 

· a blotchy red brown rash, which usually appears after the initial symptoms. 

Anyone with symptoms that could be measles is advised to stay at home and phone their GP or NHS 111 for 
advice, rather than visiting the surgery or A&E. This is because measles spreads very quickly and easily and so it is 
important to try and prevent the illness spreading further. 

People who have symptoms should also especially try to stay away from areas where you could come into 
contact with vulnerable people such as schools, nurseries or care homes. 

The free MMR vaccine is a safe and effective way of protecting against measles, as well as mumps and rubella. 

For more information about measles, see the nhs.uk website  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


